
D I A R Y  D A T E SD I A R Y  D A T E SD I A R Y  D A T E S    

JULY 
Wed 1st 4pm 

Dance Club Performance 

Thurs 2nd 

Mufti Day 
Fri 3rd 1.30pm 

Sports Day and Strawberry Fair 

Tues 7th 4pm 

Harlequin Drama Performance 

Wed 8th 7pm 

KS2 Musical Evening 

Thurs 9th 

TG Transition Day 

Thurs 9th 4pm 

Harlequin Drama Performance 

Tues 14th  

PTA Disco 

Thurs 16th 

Y6 Leavers BBQ 

Fri 17th 10.45am 

Leavers Service St Andrews 

Church 

END OF TERM 

 

SEPTEMBER 
Mon 7th  

AUTUMN TERM STARTS 

 

 

 

 

There will be NO CELEBRATION    

ASSEMBLY on FRIDAY 26th 

June.  

 

ISSUE - 1    

**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s 

facilities and services, please contact the School Office for assistance.** 

.Arrangements for Sports Day  

You should all have received a letter yesterday giving details of 
the arrangements for next Friday’s Sports Day. Apologies for 
not putting the start time on it! If parents can please arrive from 
1.30pm, the first race will be at approximately 1.45pm. We look 
forward to welcoming you all to join us for the afternoon. Please 
note there will be no Celebration Assembly next Friday. 

 

Goodbye Miss Moss 

Today we say goodbye to Miss Moss who has successfully  
completed her final teaching practice with us. The children in 
Class 4 have benefitted greatly from her enthusiasm and the 
range of interesting lessons she has delivered. Members of 
Class 3 and Class 4 have also enjoyed the lunchtime Spanish 
club that she has run for them. We wish her every success when 
she starts her teaching job at Welford in September. 

 

 

 

PTA Strawberry Fair 

Preparations are well underway for the Strawberry Fair and we very much 
hope that you will be able to come along and enjoy all the afternoon has to 
offer. 

 

Thursday  2
nd

  July will be mufti day – please send your child with a bottle to 
go on our ever-popular Tombola at the Strawberry Fair. Bottles will be         
collected by the PTA in the parents’ shelter as the children come in to school 
in the morning. 

 

Wednesday Dance Club 

Next Wednesday our dance club will be putting on a performance 
of “Red Riding Hood and the Wolf Witch” for their families to share 
the work they have been doing with  
Stuart over the last term. Please 
make sure the dance club children 
have their costumes in school. 

 
Y6 Photographs 
If any Y6 families still have orders for the group 
photos, please could they be brought in to school 
on Monday. 

NEWSLETTER  

26th June 2015 

ISSUE - 10 

Star of The Week 

Amelie Broadbent             Class 1 

Anastasia Bridgewater    Class 2  

Jamie Ford              Class 3 

Olivia Barron              Class 4 


